To my fellow Dist VI members Just sending a short note to say that I am willing to serve as Director and feel my 25 yrs of being a member is going to be helpful in navigating the position. During this time, I have participated in all 3 Performance Programs, I have attended most Annual Meetings including Board Meetings, and I had a career for 25 yrs as a RN, ending with being a Manager for Process improvement. As well I have served on and participated discussing policy on, several committees over the years and currently am the Co Chair of the National Sales Committee. I believe these things

committees over the years and currently am the Co Chair of the National Sales Committee. I believe these things will all be beneficial to my ability to contribute to the continued development of a stronger ADGA going forward. Hoping to see a good response from our District in this election!

If you feel I can be beneficial to the Board, please send your ballot with that vote!

Sandy VanEcho

Sandy VanEcho 1517303